Indiana Medical History Museum

Visiting The History of Pharmacy Research Center

Earlier this year, IMHM's Director of Public Programs, Sarah Halter, joined a road trip to Griffith, Indiana, home of The History of Pharmacy
Research Center. The center houses an incredible museum of pharmacy antiques owned and curated by John Schreiner, who has been actively
collecting for 35 vears.

= ; John Schreiner graduated from Purdue University Pharmacy

e - School in 1964 and during his career owned and operated nine

drug stores across Northwest Indiana. He was also President of
Care Pharmaceuticals, Inec. from 1995 until 2003. Upon mﬂmg
the company, John was able to focus his attention on organizing
and expanding his collection of pharmacy antiques and
completing his museum, which opened in 2007. John is very
knowledgeable and enthusiastic about his collection and the
history of pharmacy in general and is happy to arrange visits to
the museum by appointment.

Here's what Sarah had to say about her visit to The History of
Pharmacy Research Center:

Go there! It was so awesome! I had seen photographs of some
of the collection before, and I knew that it was going to be a
pretty interesting place. But I was completely blown away,
not just by the extent of the collection, which filled several
large storage rooms in addition to the gallery space, but also
by the meticulous organization of it. It's hard to believe that
, one man, no matter how great his love of the history of
://’ / {’ pharmacy, could collect, organize, and care for such a massive
collection of pharmacy materials. It is incredible. John was so
enthusiastic and welcoming. He was delighted to show us
around and clearly loves and is proud of what he has created. It is definitely worth the trip to northern Indiana to see this museum.
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For more information about the History of Pharmacy Research Center, please visit the center's website at www.pharmacyantiques.com or call
(219) 924-5807.

Spring has sprung! ...finally! Our volunteers from Purdue Master Gardeners of Marion County are
gearing up for another fabulous season and have just begun planting in the IMHM Medicinal Plant
Garden.

Every Saturday morning at 11am, IMHM will offer a free guided tour of the Medicinal Plant
Garden led by one of the dedicated Master Gardeners who lovingly maintain it.

N \W . ' S For more information, please visit our website at www.imhm.org or call the museum at 317-635-
" | 7329.
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